
Hospital policies starting from 
November 1, 2023 (Wed)

※ Management may differ in some wards. Further instructions will be given on admission.

■ Visiting hours: Daily from 2pm to 7pm
＊These are also the same hours for those who only need to pick up and drop off personal

belongings.
■ Visiting policy per patient: Once a day up to 30 minutes, maximum of 3 visitors per day.
■ Visitors: Relatives or persons equivalent to relatives (hereafter referred to as "relative, etc.") 

and accompanying persons.
＊Please be sure to bring your ‘Permission Slip' previously provided by the hospital.
＊The accompanying person may visit only when accompanying a relative, etc. who has a

‘Permission Slip'.
＊As a general rule, children under 2 years of age are not allowed to visit. 

■ Place available for visits: Patient room or Day Room
＊Both patients and visitors should wear masks. Non-woven masks are recommended.
＊Eating and drinking are prohibited during visits.

■ How to visit:① Apply for visitation at the Security Office “BOUSAI SENTAA”.
② Submit the visitor application form with your ‘Permission Slip' to receive 

a card holder with neck strap before coming to the ward.
③ After arriving at the ward, please notify the nurse in the staff station. 
④When you leave, only return the card holder with neck strap to the return

box located at the exit of the Security Office.
■ Online visitation is also available.

Please note that visits may be prohibited again depending on the prevalence of infectious diseases and other factors.
November 1, 2023     Director of Toyohashi Municipal Hospital

Visit is not allowed in the following cases:
● If you have any of the following symptoms:
✔A fever over 37.5℃, tiredness
✔Cough, difficulty breathing, phlegm, sore throat
✔ Nausea, vomiting, diarrhea
✔Skin rash
● If you have had COVID-19 within 10 days.
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